Chairs Reports.

Another successful year for Netball Dorset delivering netball across the county.  I would like to express my thanks to all clubs across the county delivering netball for athletes to participate whether this is bee netball, back to netball, walking netball, competitive leagues, pathway athletes etc this wouldn’t happen without the support of all the coaches, umpires, volunteers, parents giving up their time for our wonderful sport. 
I’d really like to encourage any of you if you are interested to start your journey in a volunteer role, coaching or officiating capacity for the future of netball in Dorset.  I would especially welcome anyone who is interested to come and join the committee to see what we do with a view to taking on a role in the future.  
This will be my final year as the chair in order due to work and family commitments. Again I wish to thank everyone who makes Netball in Dorset happen and for the support of my committee colleagues. 

 



